
 

 

 

 

Update: SARS - Gauteng 
 

Notice to SARS employees when applying for PSA membership                                                                                                        

The PSA has noticed that SARS employees who join the PSA continue to have an agency-fee deduction 

on their salary advice. This problem is mainly caused by members joining PSA and their membership 

application forms are not forwarded to HR for manual implementation on the SARS system. 

 

Advice to PSA employees who joined PSA                                                                                                               

Employees who joined the PSA in Gauteng are advised to check their pay slip and ensure that the correct 

deduction is made from their salary advice (PSA). This will also assist the employee when needing 

assistance from the PSA to ensure membership is fully paid up. Member who still have agency fee 

deductions are urged to immediately contact the following PSA representatives as per stipulated regions.  

 

Johannesburg region 

Dalinda Swart: FTSS Gauteng South - 081 016 5070 / dswart2@sars.gov.za  

Nkosingiphile Mdlalose: FTSS Gauteng South - 081 016 7606 / nmdlalose@sars.gov.za  

Sibusiso Ndzala: PSA Johannesburg Organiser - 082 880 8964 / Sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za  

 

Pretoria region 

Mushiyeni Montja:  FTSS Gauteng and Limpopo - 081 016 4995 / mmonja@sars.gov.za  

Chantalé Bester: FTSS Gauteng North and Head Office - 082 617 3187 / cbester@sars.gov.za   

Madimetja Mautla: PSA Pretoria Organiser - 078 455 6166 / madimetja.mautla@psa.co.za  

 

Employees who are interested in joining the PSA are encouraged to contact the above-mentioned PSA 

representatives. 
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